
To whom it may concern:

I had the great pleasure to coach Charlie Marion in baseball at Franklin High School and I give 

him my full recommendation for your baseball program. Charlie took on the captain role himself 

by showing great leadership in games, at practice, and in his community.  Not only did Charlie 

lead the team in most offensive and defensive categories, he was also the hardest worker on the 

team. Charlie leads by example, by doing the small things that help the team in a big way. He 

takes advantage of every opportunity in practice to improve, encourages his teammates, and 

makes sure the dugouts are picked up before leaving every game. Charlie works to improve 

every day during both the off and on season. His hard work led to a very productive season both 

offensively and defensively. From one of the biggest arms in the outfield to a team leader in hits, 

average, and OBP. Charlie produced on the field and was the team’s biggest motivator in the 

dugout and at practice. Any program that gets to have Charlie be a part of, is very fortunate. 

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions about Charlie.  

Matthew Wood

Franklin High School 

JV Baseball Coach

Matthew.wood@franklin.12.wi.us

Work: (414) 817-5978

Cell: (414) 628-0313


